
November 3, 2017 
 
The General Education Review and Inquiry Committee values insights from our faculty colleagues 
about the goals, outcomes, and features of the existing Common Curriculum at DU. We will seek 
your input several times. As a first step, we ask that you complete the survey at: 
 
https://udenver.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_5ur2LeXeBRRVmp7.  
 
In addition to asking specific questions, the survey includes opportunities for open-ended 
comments. We think it will take 5 to 10 minutes.   
 
For information about the Committee, please see the portfolio page 
at http://portfolio.du.edu/GenEdReviewInquiry2017. It includes our October 18 letter to the 
faculty. Doug Hesse (dhesse@du.edu) or any member of the committee can answer questions. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Chris Coleman, Professor of Emergent Digital Practices 
Doug Hesse, Professor of English and Executive Director of Writing (Chair) 
Barbekka Hurtt, Teaching Assistant Professor of Biological Sciences 
Tonnett Luedtke, Director of Academic Advising 
Kateri McRae, Associate Professor of Psychology 
Nic Ormes, Associate Professor of Mathematics 
Matt Rutherford, Associate Professor of Computer Science 
Alison Schofield, Associate Professor of Religious Studies and Judaic Studies 
Laura Sponsler, Clinical Assistant Professor, Morgridge College of Education 
Billy J. Stratton, Associate Professor of English 
John Tiedemann, Teaching Associate Professor of Writing 
Cheri Young, Associate Professor of Hospitality 
  


